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Date: Thursday, 15 October 2020 11:48:30 AM

I hereby submit my suggestion for the name change for the Federal Electoral Division of Casey.
My suggestion is to change the name to Barak in honor of the remarkable Aboriginal Leader
William Barak.
 
The current name of Casey is outdated and with little relevance to community. Baron Casey is
well enough remembered with other memorials and buildings.
The confusion between the City of Casey Local Government Area nearby is a constant source of
frustration and difficulty in formal and informal correspondence and conversation.
 
William Barak is deeply respected for his contribution to the community in the area defined as
Casey.
He was a leader of significance and importance, communicator, artist and highly respected Elder
of the Wurundjeri peoples.
 
 
Pamela E Vroland
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